Western Provincial Educate Ochanico capal quanto ac Suri recentura actualità più Western Provincial Educate Selectico comi common di	handa (மேல்) மாகாணக் கல்வித் திணைக்களம் - கொழும்பு கடி	は
Western Provincial Educat	on Desartment - Colordo Educational Zone Western Product Education Desartment - Colombo Education ලදවන වාර ඇගයීම	2016
11 <b>ලේ කි</b> ය <i>தரம்</i> 11 Grade 11	ඉංගීසි භාෂාව I පතුය . ஆங்கில மொழி வினாத்தாள்-1 English Language Paper I	<b>පැය විතයි</b> ஒரு ம <b>ணி</b> த்தியாலம் One Hour

	For Exam	niners use only
Important	Q. No	Marks
Write your Name / Index	1	
Number clearly.	2	
The paper I consists of 8 questions	3	
Answer all the questions on this paper itself.	4	
Each question contains 5 marks	5	
- Walder Co.	6	
and the state of t	7	
	8 :	
		3
Paper I Total		
Paper II Total		

Marked by

**Grand Total** 

Select the correct preposition for the blanks from the box. The first one has been done for you.

	over	since	in	of	at	on	7
2014	verful earthquals	o haa hit tha		· · · · · ·			J
lai	verful earthquak rgest earthquake ime)	3	1979. Th	Ecuador, e quake h	appened	. South Am 1	eric 1.5
ere	e damages have l	been reporte	ed	****************	. a large area	of Ecuador	r. (
st O	<u>)2</u>						
		•					
ad t e ha	he situation and as been done for	you.	responses. lation	Write the	e letter in the	correct bo	
~ 11¢	he situation and as been done for To greet somebo	you. Situ	ation	Write the	eletter in the	Resp	ond
1	is ocen done for	Situ ody at 12.30	p.m.			Resp	ond
1 2	To greet somebo	Situ ody at 12.30 uinting done	p.m. by a friend			Resp	ond
1 2 3	To greet somebo You admire a pa A friend is offeri	Situ ody at 12.30 uinting done ing you a dri	p.m. by a friend nk. Refuse i	i <b>t.</b>	egg verigitis geste god <mark>kri</mark> le egg verigitis gestek	Resp	ond
1 2 3	To greet somebo	Situ ody at 12.30 ainting done ing you a dri ad who worr	p.m. by a friend nk. Refuse i	it. ch about l	ow marks	Resp	ond

### Responses

- A. Good Afternoon
- B. I'm sure you'll do better next time.
- C. Congratulations
- D. Excuse me teacher
- E. That's really wonderful
- F. No, Thank you.

(5 Marks)

#### Test 03

Complete each of the following questions so as to get the answers given below. The first one has been done for you.

What <u>does Mr. Dias want to buy?</u>
 Mr. Dias wants to buy <u>a hybrid car.</u>

2. Where	to the showning mell	?
	ned <u>because of their bad behaviour.</u>	
4. Whose		7
	he first place at the competition.	
5. When		
They will play the match	next week end.	
6. Who		?
My mother is making frie	d rice tonight.	
		(5 Marks)
<b>m</b>		(5 Marks)
<u>Test 04</u>		
Find the required information	ı from the învitation and write them in	
done for you.	mom the myltation and write them in	the blanks. One is
	<u>Invitation</u>	F contraction of the contraction
	The presentation of the awards to the Best School Cricketer – 2016 will be held on 30 <sup>th</sup> July, 2016 at 5.30 p.m. at the BMICH The Chief Guest is The Director of Sports Mr. Isuru Anjana Perera We cordially invite Mr/ Ms	
1. Occasion		
2. Date of the event		•
3. Time	at 5.30 p.m.	
4. Venue		•
•	-	
5. Name of the Chief Guest	-	
<ol><li>Senders designation</li></ol>		
4		(5 Marks)

The following pictures show what Namal did last week end. Write a sentence about each picture using the words given below. The first one is done for you.

1. .. play/ cricket

3.



go/library

5.



celebrate / birth day

2.



brush / teeth



ride/ bicycles



swim/river

1.	1. Namal played cricket with his friends last weekend.	**********************
2.	2	
3.	3	
4.	4	
5.	5	
6.	6	

	te a description of a far	nous place III	Sri Lanka.	(about 5	u words)		
	**************************************		sassa į vis	******	***************	**********	*64 844 528854 68864
****	ing the American State of the American State			3 M. 46 Es 40040 005000426		**********	****************
		1 1 0 7 3 7 <del>0 4</del> 4 1 7 9 9 2 7 4 2 2 2 2 4 9 4 2 2 2 2	*****************	* **************			*********************
		44 0 4 0 5 4 0 2 4 5 5 5 6 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5 5	8 8 4 2 4 6 7 2 6 6 5 2 2 4 7 2 2 4 7 2 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4		eassasprassosprass		,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,
	***************************************			. 4 . 4 . 7		************	
	116630114590401124459-100040000077113803-144243944		45 sm = 145 f = 6 h = 1 a a a a f = 2 & 6 e a p	4 #22 E 6 #4 #4 #4 # 2 4 0 2 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4	***********	************	
****	***************************************	***************	######################################	22 47 2 2 4 - 9 4 5 4 6 E 2 4 6 2 4 6 2 4 6 2 4 6 E	******************	**********	4 TOX NA
****	***************************************	1.4568554955455555665666666666666666666666	004479  24monconcop4mapazan	0 h 44 4 4 2 2 4 1 2 4 2 4 5 2 6 6 2 2 6 6 2	1 PE - 4 P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P P	**********	1 1 4 4 6 1 3 4 6 2 6 2 6 2 6 2 6 2 6 2 6 2 8 8 8 8 8 8
*****	**************************************		9 9 > 0 0 7 4 8 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4 4	* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *	-65 4 9 2 2 2 4 4 5 4 6 5 4 5 5 5	50 499 <i>4</i> 99775 440.	
10044	4	******************	****************				
2			mga piro				
	The second secon	The second second					(5 Marks
<u>st</u>	<u>07</u>			•			
ad e d er, ha be	the following text and lay had started badly for the battery needed to lid forgotten to pack his well prepared for sch	answer the quor John. Firstle to replaced. Very schoolbag the pool by having the cool by the cool by having the cool by the cool by having the cool by the c	ly, his alarm When he got ne night befo	clock had up, late o ore. How o	f course, often his	he ren mothei	embered t had told h
ad e d er, ha be am the in	the following text and lay had started badly for the battery needed to	answer the question or John. Firstle be replaced. Very school bag the lool by having up ched the bus mes. Feeling me for breal	ly, his alarm When he got ne night befor ng an organ notebooks, stop he was very sorry	clock had up, late o ore. How o ized bag text book just in tin	f course, often his sitting a s and pe	he rem mother t the f ncils ar the scl	nembered to had told he had told he ront door. Indicate de hashed hool bus dr
ad er, ha be am the in au	the following text and a lay had started badly for the battery needed to be defined for such that the part of the prepared for school bus. As he read a cloud of exhaust furse he had not had ti	answer the question or John. Firstle be replaced. It is schoolbag the school by having up ched the busines. Feeling me for breal for a boy of hime in time for see in time for	ly, his alarm When he got ne night befor ng an organ notebooks, stop he was very sorry kfast, he fel is age.	clock had up, late o ore. How c ized bag text book just in tin for himse t like cry	f course, often his sitting a s and pe ne to see elf, and fi ing, althe	he rem mother t the f ncils ar the scl	nembered to had told he had told he ront door. Indicate de hashed hool bus dr
ad e d er, ha be am th in au ug	the following text and lay had started badly for the battery needed to did forgotten to pack his well prepared for schooled around frantically e school bus. As he read a cloud of exhaust further than the had not had to hat, hardly appropriate the series of the had appropriate the series of the had not had to hat, hardly appropriate the series of the had appropriate the series of the had appropriate the series of the had appropriate the series of	answer the question or John. Firstle be replaced. It is schoolbag the lool by having up ched the bus mes. Feeling me for breal for a boy of him e in time for s	ly, his alarm When he got ne night befor ng an organ notebooks, stop he was very sorry kfast, he fel is age.	clock had up, late o ore. How o ized bag text book just in tin for himse t like cry	f course, often his sitting a s and pe ne to see elf, and fi ing, althe	he rem mother t the f ncils ar the scl	nembered to had told he had told he ront door. Indicate de hashed hool bus dr
ader, ha be am the in au ug	the following text and lay had started badly for the battery needed to did forgotten to pack his well prepared for schibled around frantically e school bus. As he read a cloud of exhaust fure had not had to hat, hardly appropriate the why did John not wake	answer the question or John. Firstle be replaced. It is schoolbag the school by having up ched the bus mes. Feeling me for breal for a boy of his e in time for semantic seman	ly, his alarm When he got ne night befor ng an organ notebooks, stop he was very sorry kfast, he fel is age.	clock had up, late o ore. How o ized bag text book just in tin for himse t like cry	f course, often his sitting a s and pe ne to see elf, and fi ing, althe	he rem mother t the f ncils ar the scl	nembered to had told he had told he ront door. Indicate de hashed hool bus dr

esileet se beboodd gab

Study the following newspaper advertisement and imagine that you wish to apply for the post advertised. Write an e-mail to the HR Manager asking for more details. You may ask working hours, salary and other facilities etc...

(Use about 40-50 words)

Contract Contract

# **VACANCY**

For a

# Marketing Manager

We seek a young energetic

And hard working person above the age of 23 with at least 3 years experience in marketing.

For more information call Mihiri

0789102345 or e-mail mihri.78@gmail.com

}*************************************		)= (************************************
***************************************		***************************************
ega i sa a sa s		
· ·		
		100
- 1919 		***************************************
1988   1 1 1 1 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2 2	971.1.7.1444.141.141.141.141.141.141.141.	(5 Marks)

Western Provincial Education Bellecko operi quanto egos des accessos estado glanos Western Provincial Education	மை மோகாணக் கல்வித் திணைக்களம் - கொழும்பு கலவி வல்பாம்   Education Department - Colombo Educational Zone
Wastern Provincial Colorado	சடிப்படு -2016 இரண்டாம் தவணை பதிபடு - 2016 Second Term Evaluation -2016
11 <b>ලශ්</b> ණිය <i>தரம்</i> 11 Grade 11	ஒ். இகி ஸ்கூப் II அது இரண்டு மணித்தியாலங்கள் ஆங்கில் மொழி வினாத்தாள்-11 இரண்டு மணித்தியாலங்கள் English Language Paper II

<b>N7</b>	'.		Index No:-	
Name :	,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	************************	IIIUEX IVO.	

# Important

- Write your Name / Index Number clearly.
- Answer all the questions on this paper itself.

Q. No	Marks
9	1000
10	
11	
12	
13	
14	* Company of the Comp
15	. Taken
16	
Paper II Tota	

# Test 09

Correct the **mistakes** in the following passage and write the correct word in the blanks. The first one is done for you.

Louis Braille was the son of <u>the</u> leather	a
worker.	
He <u>has</u> born in 1809. Louis went blind	*********
for the age of three. He wanted to be	•••••
a musician, so he <u>learns</u> to play the	
cello.	
At an age of ten he won a scholarship	••••
to studying at the NIBC in Paris. He	
can play the cello, but he couldn't	:
read and write. At last Louis developed	
"Braille". By 1932 it was in used	
all over <u>a</u> world, but Louis died in	
1852 and he never knew the important	
of his invention.	

(5 marks)

Fill in the blanks using the words given in the box.

means	sight	fire
looked	instruments	weather
sky	flights	or
are	in to deep of the control of the con	
		×

In early times, when there were no	, such as the
thermometer or barometer, man for tell tale signs in the	
forcasts by watching the of birds or the way smoke rose f	
thought that the moon controlled the that it held a lot of water	
as a crescent sickle - shaped moon lay on its back. Even today th	ere people
who think that the of the moon lying on its back that ra	in is on its way.
	(5 marks)

#### Test 11

Read the following poem and answer the questions given below.

## The Bus Driver's Wail

With the prison cell All night I lie awake My thoughts go back to all at home, My heart begins to ache

No food at all was left,
What will the children eat?
The wife is in bed unfit to work
Who will provide the meat?

My crime was driving fast, I could not pay the fine, But why should those poor innocents, Suffer for a fault of mine.

1.	who is the narrator of	this poem?	the state of the state of	
2.	Where is he now?		•••••	
3.	What was the crime he	1957	***********	

218

(1 mark)

(1/2 mark)

(1 mark)

4.	Has	the narrator pa	nd the fine	t f			(½ mark	)
5.	Fine	l similar words	for these w	vords from the p	oem.	in the second se		
	ij	nain						
	ii)	harmless		***************************************		, sa in Santa (Nara) Tanàna		
	iii)	supply		pruged over 1 repossor sens 200 venes			• .•	
	iv)	jail				and the second s		
	17)	jan				$(\frac{1}{2} \times 4 = 2 \text{ m})$	narks)	
				en e				
est 1	12							
		following state ne has been do		ported / indire	ct speech	•		
	1.	Mr. Perera said	"I bought a	a new computer"			·••	
				ad bought a ne		er.		
		,						
	2.	The child said '	'I am doing	my home work"				
	3.	The players sa	id "We are I	ready to play the	match"			****
:	4.	Kanchana said	"I can type	the paper within	one hour			`
	5.	Ranga said "I h	ave checke	d all the e-mails'	,	•		
	6.	The boy said "	I will keep	my bag on the ta	ıble"			
	61	**************************************	**************************************	***************************************		([	5 marks)	. * * * * *
est	13							
							en e	
inde	erlin	e the correct ve	erb from the	e brackets. birth day. Her	friends us			ve.
1.	. 10 . თა	day is Achaia: ve gives) her n	resents on	her birthday. Sh	e stands at	the gate	······································	(is
				ing ) for the p				
	****	(se	nd, sends, s	sent) her a box	of chocolat	es. She	(will ser	nd,
				esent this year				
	.****		is coming,	coming, was con	ing) along			
						į.	5 marks)	

a) As the secretary of the photographic society of your school you have organized the annual photographic exhibition – 2016. Write a letter to the principal requesting for permission to hold it at the main auditorium of the school. Mention date, time, venue and the Chief Guest. (Use about 75-100 words)

OR

b) The below pie chart shows, the percentages of the grades 11 students' interests in reading of your school. **Write a description** in about 75-100 words using the piechart. You may use some of the words given below.

Most	least	many	less	equal	popular
car	toons 25%		× × × × × × × × × × × × × × × × × × ×	And Mouse	reading interests
	===          		*	novels 35%	
myster 20	ies )%	VV V 000 VV 0000 V 0000 V 0000		comics 5%	
• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •	documer 10%	ntaries	adver 5%	ntures	

	*****
981478448141779474174146554418999774461496699774481441414141414944444885441494844448444	*****
	****
at a 100 february and a second control of the control of the control of the control of the gas february and a c	
	•••••
	*****
	••••
	****

***************************************	
***************************************	
and the contract of the second second	2 Phys.
	***************************************
	The state of the s
	140011111111111111111111111111111111111
	***************************************
***************************************	
	***************************************
***************************************	
1004311223323441110140124412444444444444	
***************************************	**************************************
	***************************************
The second secon	
41/C24+54184944770417449574414444444654776541566942495444164194495744657744657771777445777777777777777777	***************************************
	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	2.
(437.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1.1	
159184226249000000000000000000000000000000000	
***************************************	
	***************************************

# Read the passage and answer the following questions.

The fifth of June was world Environmental day. The hottest topic discussed in connection with the environment was the "Greenhouse" effect. Scientists say that in the last 100 years the global temperature has increased by more that ½ a degree celsius. Due to this global warming, there have been droughts in the U.S.A., China, India, Africa and Bangladesh. Some scientists have predicted that this could also lead to a rise in the sea-level.

What has brought about this change? Although climatologists have established global warming as a fact, the reasons have not been definitely proved. The most common cause that has been attributed to global warming is the omission of carbon dioxide from the burning of industrial coal, oil and petrol. Thus over the years carbon dioxide in the earth's atmosphere has been gradually increasing. This increased level of carbon dioxide acts like the glass in a greenhouse, trapping the heat of the sun. It damages the ozone layer of our atmosphere.

Another factor that has been mentioned is the destruction and burning of forests. The world's rain forests are shrinking at a rapid rate. It has been estimated that man now destroys 75 acres of this forest every hour of every day. At this rate of destruction there will be no rain forests left at the end of the 31st century.

Trees absorb carbon dioxide in the atmosphere. So with fewer trees around, global warming has increased. It is necessary then to save trees. But how? It has been said that in some parts of the third world deforestation has been a matter of survival and not profit. People need, land to cultivate and fuel to cook their food and keep themselves warm. So to prevent deforestation we have to develop alternate sources of energy. We must also plant more trees. It has been said that we need to plant 15 billion trees annually for the next 15 years. Then we can not only meet basic economic needs but also remove the excess carbon dioxide build up.

1.	What was the main topic discussed on the world environmental day?	(1 mark)
2.	According to the scientists what has happened to the global temperature?	(1 mark)
3.	Write the most common reason for this global warming.	(1 mark)
4.	Who destroys the forests every hour of every day?	(1 mark)
5.	How can you prevent deforestation for the betterment of the future?	(1 mark)
6.	Find the sentence which says that it is our duty to plant billion of trees and	nually.
7.	Say whether the following sentences are True or False by writing (T) or (Feach of them.  a) Droughts have become a threat to certain countries due to this global was a second of them.	
	b) Rise in the Sea- Level does not affect the global warming.	
٠	c) The heat of the sun damages the ozone layer of the atmosphere	
	d) In some parts of the third world, deforestation has been a matter of su benefit.	rvival not a 1/2 x4 = 2 marks)
8.	Find the words or phrases in the passage which mean much the same as t	he following.
	a. step-by-step =	
•.	b. more than enough =(1	x2 = 2 marks)

Write one of the following. Use about 200 words.

- a. An article to be sent to a news paper on "Let's protect our environment" You may include.
  - Ways of polluting the Environment.
  - Why it is necessary to protect the environment.
  - The steps can be taken to protect the environment.
- **b.** Write a speech to be made at the morning assembly of your school on "The reading habit should be developed among school children".

#### Include:

- Reasons for lack of interest in reading.
- How to develop the reading habits.
- Advantages you gain by reading.

	Complete the following story. (15 marks)
	It was a Saturday and I started to do my home work. Suddenly I heard a sound from my back yard
,	
•	***************************************
•	
,	
-	
**	***************************************
••	

1. 付記 (1.1)	<b>t</b> <sub>1</sub>
•	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
	1.450 Last.
•	
•	
gram Control	
ा अस्तर रेगा र गोर्ज ने गोर्ग	
and the second of the second o	and the control of t
and the second of the second o	***************************************
AN1	
	<b>и</b> шинининининининининининининининининини
T - 1 - 1	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
	***************************************
•	
	***************************************
•	
	***************************************